
 

Home Learning Clarification – Autumn Term 2020 

 

Years 1-6 

All home learning can be found on the Class Dojo. In the interests of staff well-being, 

because teachers are teaching in school full time now, they will not be able to 

respond to messages on the Class Dojo like they did when school was closed. They 

will respond to homework once a week. Any queries should go to 

contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk and you will have a response during working 

hours. 

COVID-19 SAFETY: 

We are only using school book bags and clear school bags (provided). These are 

easier for parents and school to keep clean as they are easily wipeable. Storage of 

these is manageable in school. 

When any book comes back into school it is quarantined for 72 hours before being 

put back into circulation. Please ensure books that are sent home are handled by as 

few people as possible. 

Reading Diaries – keep these at home for home use only at this stage and we will 

have a record in school that we use. 
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 Reading Homework Spellings Key Words Times 
Tables 

Year 1 Weekly 
book bag 
book - sent 
home 
Monday and 
changed on 
the following 
Monday.  
 
RWI Paper 
book is 
changed 
every 3 
days.  
 
Please 
support us in 
our catch up 
programme 
and read 
every 
evening with 
your child.  

 

Set on Class 
Dojo on a 
Thursday 
and will 
need to be 
completed 
by Tuesday. 
 
Homework 
will be 
uploaded to 
the Class 
Story section 
or will be 
sent to your 
child’s 
individual 
profile. 
 
Children can 
upload their 
homework 
as a 
photograph 
or can type 
their work 
into their 
individual 
profiles. 
 

Set on 
Class Dojo 
on a 
Monday and 
tested on a 
Friday 
 
Spellings 
can be 
found on the 
Class Story 
section of 
each class.  
 
Uploads to 
the Class 
Story will be 
dated so 
that you 
know which 
spellings 
your child is 
focussing 
on each 
week. 
 
If more than 
one set of 
spellings is 
uploaded, 
then your 
child will be 
told in 
school 
which 
spellings 
they should 
be learning 
at home that 
week. 
 

Key words 
are tested 
every Friday 
and 
changed on 
a Friday if 
your child 
can read 
the words. 

Not Y1 

Year 2 Activities 
will be set 
on Class 
Dojo on a 
Monday 
and tests 
will take 
place on 
a Friday. 
 
Activities 
will vary 
and may 
involve 
online 
learning 
games.  

Year 3 Reading 
Books for 
children still 
requiring 
scheme 
material will 
be changed 
every 3 
days. 
 
Independent 
‘free’ 
readers will 
change 
books when 
they need 
to. 
 
Please 
support us in 
our catch up 
programme 
and read 
every 
evening with 
your child.  

 

NOT Y3 

Year 4 NOT Y4 

Year 5 NOT Y5 

Year 6 NOT Y6 

Owls Some 
children will 
be issued 
with key 
words are 
tested to 
learn. 
 
These will 
be tested 
every Friday 
and 
changed on 
a Friday if 
your child 
can read 
the words. 

 


